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While you are in general practice there are issues of health and safety to think about in the same way that there are during your hospital attachments. You will come in contact with patients and may be involved in procedures, such as taking blood and minor operations. The same rules apply as in hospital. If you are injured in any way during your attachment, you must inform a responsible person. This will usually be your GP teacher, but the practice may have someone else, such as a practice nurse, designated as the health and safety person. If there are protocols that you need to follow, or treatment is required, you should be guided by the person you have informed wherever possible. You are also required to inform the College’s Safety Unit of any accident (See the Intranet under Policies/Safety at http://education.med.imperial.ac.uk/Policies/Policies.htm).

You should be aware of the potential problems that can arise from seeing patients alone in an office or in their homes. If at any time you feel unsafe you should either not go into the situation or extract yourself from the situation as safely as possible. You should tell your teacher what has happened. Your teacher should take care not to put your safety at risk at any time with respect to patient care or learning about medicine.

If you have doubts about health and safety that are not satisfactorily answered by a member of the practice team, you should contact a member of the Department as soon as possible.
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